
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 4, 2011 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair    Priscilla Smith, Secretary          

Jim Smith, Co-Chair     Mitch Klein         

Also present:  Chuck Keener, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from the December meeting was adopted.  

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the January meeting was adopted. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  Items 1,2,4, &5 are still waiting for final approval from DOT. 

2. Items 3 and 8 are ongoing. 

3. Beach sign count at CAMA locations.  Mitch Klein had done a survey of the CAMA 

locations and reported which locations were in need of additional signs, etc.  His report 

was excellent and the committee thanks Mitch for the fine job he has done. 

4. Review list of goals for 2011-2012. The committee has created a list of the goals for 

2011 and for the next five years. Tony received a form from the finance committee 

requesting the following items.  Project name, Project description, estimated cost, 

specific revenue source, estimated date. The committee, by motion made, seconded and 

carried made the following motion. “The Committee voted to advise Council that the 

form from the finance committee is not viable. We will submit our present projections 

and accept requests from Council.” 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  Withers and Ravenel:  Tony spoke with Ravenel from Withers and Ravenel regarding 

the layout for parking at Eakes Park, the Corral and 6 beach access entrances.  They 

will try to accommodate the committee and will keep Tony advised of their progress. 

2. Discussion with Mike Lovell regarding parking, signs and crosswalk encroachments.  

Mr. Lovell is from DOT and has sent out encroachment papers to be filled out 

regarding parking, signs and crosswalk encroachments. Tony and Chuck will take care 

of filling out the necessary papers.  This information is required to finalize the old 

business items that require DOT approval.  They require information on whether the 

Town will be ready to do the work.  The parking bumpers have been ordered and 

Chuck has sent out a drawing of the parking signs we need.  They will be wooden posts 

4X4’s. 



The meeting was adjourned at 6:00PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on February 1
st
 at 

5:00PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 

 

 


